RIVERSIDE COUNTY

V.

EMERGENCY MEDICAL SERVICES AGENCY
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Dear EMS System Stakeholder,

The EMS Agency/Department of Public Health is seeking a consultant to perform a

comprehensive evaluation of the Riverside County EMS system.

The first task is issuance of a Request for Proposals (RFP) for the consultant. That RFP is now
posted and may be accessed by going to the County of Riverside purchasing website at:

www.purchasing.co.riverside.ca.us., bid number: HSARC-249.

Additionally, the County Purchasing Department has assigned two buyers to assist with this RFP:

Rick Hai, Procurement Contract Specialist, who can be reached at rhai@co.riverside.ca.us, or (951)955-

4929 and Sandy Hecker, Buyer II, who can be reached at SAHecker@co.riverside.ca (951)955-4937.

We encourage you to notify any potential vendor that you believe is qualified to complete the
work. Please do not refer any potential vendors to the EMS Agency because we will not be interacting

with potential vendors until the appropriate time during the RFP process.

As a stakeholder, your input is critical during the evaluation process of the County of Riverside

EMS system and we encourage you to share your expertise.

Thank you,

Bruce Barton

EMS Agency Director
County of Riverside
Department of Public Health
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Mailing Address: 4065 County Circle Drive  Suite 102, Riverside CA 92503
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